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PII Letter of Assurance

I would like to reaffirm our 2020-21 Dream Consortium assurance that we do not collect 

personal identifiable information about students when schools subscribe to Exploring Nature. 

This affirmation applies through the contract period ending June 30, 2024.

Sheri Amsel

Exploring Nature Educational Resource, WBE Certified Business
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